
Town Hall, Mrs Jean Radley
Grove Road, Programme Officer
Eastbourne,
East Sussex.       Tel No. 01323 415121
BN21 4UG             Email:jean.radley@eastbourne.gov.uk

Friday 18th May 2012

Dear Val/Lisa,

Town Centre Area Action Plan

At the end of the Core Strategy examination Hearings I was asked whether it would 
be possible to put the examination of the TCAAP document "on hold" to allow you to 
carry out further work on it.   

As promised I have contacted PINS and I understand that other examinations in 
similar circumstances have been put "in abeyance."  As a guide this has generally 
been for a period of up to six months.   This seems an appropriate way forward in 
your situation and would allow you to carry out additional work and consult on a 
revised version of the AAP.   The alternative would be to withdraw the AAP and re 
submit at a later date.  

If you decide to place the plan in abeyance please could you write to me via Jean 
Radley to confirm your intention.  You will appreciate that I will be carrying out other 
work and therefore you should give as accurate a date as possible for submitting 
the revised AAP, allowing time for the additional work to be carried out, for six weeks 
consultation to be undertaken and for collation of responses.  If circumstances 
change could you keep me up to date and please could you let me know when all 
the work to revise the plan has been completed, before consultation.  

I hope that this provides you with a positive way forward but if you have any 
questions please contact me via the programme officer,

Yours sincerely,

Jean Radley

Programme Officer

On behalf of the Inspector Mrs Sue Turner

 


